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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Nursery School Notice@1/22-39)
The tuition fee arrangement for class N in February and March 2022

11" February, 2022

Dear Parents :

In response to the spread of the fifth wave of the epidemic in the community, it
has seriously affected children's learning in school, and also affected the daily life of
children and their parents. In the face of the difficult time of the epidemic, with the
approval of the school board, the school decides to reduce tuition fees for February
and March by half of N Class. As some parents paid the tuition fees for February
through automatic transfer on 7" February. We kindly request parents of all
kindergarten classes who have not paid the tuition fees for February to be paid from
February 14 to 21. Pay the full tuition fee in February ($3030 in total) at Block E, and
do not need to pay the tuition fee in March. Regarding the tuition fee arrangement
after April, please pay attention to the curriculum arrangement of the Education
Bureau and submit it to the school board for discussion. | hope that parents will

understand and pay attention.

Yours sincerely,

}'h—’/(il'_ / W/ d1s)
Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal
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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten Notice@21/22-39B)
The tuition and meal fee arrangement for whole-day class

11" February, 2022

Dear Parents :

In response to the spread of the fifth wave of the epidemic in the community, it
has seriously affected children's learning in school, and also affected the daily life of
children and their parents. In the face of the difficult time of the epidemic, with the
approval of the school board, the school decided to February or the month when
classes are not available. There is no meal fee for whole-day class students. As some
parents paid the tuition and meal fees for February through automatic transfer of funds
on 7" February. All parents of whole-day classes are kindly requested to pay the
tuition and meal fees from February 14 to 21, pay the full tuition fee for February ($198
in total) and meal fee ($480 in total) in Block E. The meal fee charged by whole-day
class students will be used for resuming face-to-face classes and ordering students’
meals for the month. If the Education Bureau continues to announce the suspension
of face-to-face classes this year, the meal fee that has been collected will be refunded

in July. For the above, | hope that parents will understand and pay attention.

Yours sincerely,

Ht’/d/: lﬂlf)
Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal




